
 

 

DALLAS HOUSING AUTHORITY 

Announces the  

OPENING OF WAITING LISTS  

FOR BUCKEYE TRAIL COMMONS DHA’S NEWEST 

AFFORDABLE HOUSING SITE 
 

 The Online Pre-Application will be available at www.dhadal.com beginning at 8:00am on  

January 7, 2013 and will remain available until further notice. The DHA may close the Waiting Lists 

at any time by posting a 24 hour notice on its website indicating the date and time the Lists will be 

closed.  

 
 Persons with disabilities requiring assistance to complete the pre-application may apply in person at DHA’s main 

office located at 3939 N. Hampton Rd. Dallas, Texas 75212, on Monday’s only (excluding holidays), starting  

January 7, 2013 between the hours of 8:00am and 12:00pm. 

 

The DHA will accept pre-applications for the following sites: 

1, 2, 3 and 4 bedroom Families for Buckeye Trail Commons Public Housing and Project Based Section 8 

Units  

The Community consists of: 

 Designated senior housing (55 years of age and older individuals) 

 Small family housing (families who need 1 or 2 bedroom flat apartments) 

 Townhomes (larger families who are interested in multi-level apartments)  

 

A Lottery System will be used to rank all Pre-Applications. 

Existing Public Housing Applicants should not reapply. Public Housing Applicants may appear in person at 

DHA’s main office if they wish to change previously selected sites to Buckeye Trail Commons. 

For more information, please see Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ’s) on www.dhadal.com. 
DHA is a Fair Housing and Equal Opportunity Agency 

 Individuals with disabilities may contact the 504/ADA Coordinator at 214.951.8348,  
TTY 1.800.735.2989 or 504ADA@dhadal.com 

 

 

http://www.dhadal.com/

